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Return Service Requested 

Our Parish Family 

Each week, during the noon hour, we 

will gather at one of the three churches 

for worship and light lunch. Our  
worship location is as follows: 

 

March 1 - Englewood United Methodist 

March 8 - Lakeside Baptist 

March 15 - The Mill Church 

March 22 - St. Andrew's Episcopal 

Church 
March 29 - First Methodist Church 

 

Following our worship, the host church will provide a 

simple lunch, such as: soup and sandwiches; salad and 

potato, etc. 
 

The meals are provided free and open to the public. 

St Elizabeth’s Guild meets on Monday, March 
6th at 12pm in the Parish Hall.  Please bring a bag 

lunch.  Dessert and beverage provided. 

 

The Men’s Club is meeting Saturday, 
March 4th at 8am. 

St. Andrew’s book club will meet on 
Tuesday, March 14th at 10 am in the 

Church parlor.  We will be  
discussing Wish You Were Here by 

Every Sunday after services, we will be packing 
food bags for the students at Winstead  

Elementary.  We will pack food pantry bags on 
March 19th after 10:30am services. 

Every Friday at 5pm, during the  
season of Lent, come join us in the 

Commons as we follow the  
Stations of the Cross. 

 

The EYC is meeting after church each Sunday. 
We could use helpers to provide lunch for our 

small group at 12pm. This would be a great  
opportunity for church members to meet our 
youth and for them to get to know us! Please  

contact the Rita Coggins at 252-908-1980 if you 
are able to help.  


